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Personnel Commission       Bulletin No. 10/11-003       July 14, 2010 
 
 
TO:  All District Personnel 
 
FROM: Jeanne Batey, Director, Classified Personnel Services 
 
SUBJECT: CANCELLATION -  PERSONNEL COMMISSION MEETING –  
  JULY 15, 2010 
 
The Personnel Commission meeting scheduled for Thursday, July 15, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. has been  
cancelled.  The next meeting of the Personnel Commission will be Thursday, July 29, 2010. 
 
We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this change may have caused. 
 
 
 
JB:ts 
 
 
 
 
 


